
Allen, Meredith 

1/21/2011 2:23:11 PM
'Shmidt, Yuliya' (yuliya.shmidt@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Burwen, Jason (Intern) (jason.burwen@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Data Response

Thank you so much! We will make sure to also send the response to Jason.

Have a great weekend! 
Meredith

From: Shmidt, Yuliya [mailto:yuliya.shmidt@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, January 21, 2011 2:18 PM
To: Allen, Meredith
Cc: Burwen, Jason (Intern)
Subject: RE: Data Response

Sure, no problem. Actually, the person for whom I was filing the data request, Jason Burwen (CCed), is 
now back from vacation so he can be the point person from now on.

Thanks,
Yuliya

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 21, 2011 2:09 PM 
To: Shmidt, Yuliya 
Subject: Data Response

Hi Yuliya,

As I mentioned in my message, I'm really sorry to ask for this after already receiving one extension but 
would it be possible to provide the response by noon on Monday?

Thanks,
Meredith
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